
  

 

 
October 14, 2022    
        
 
SUBJECT:  Revised Notice to Award for Specification No. E-2022-1363BD 
        Fortigate Firewall Upgrade 

 

 
This notice supersedes the Notice of Intent to Award issued by the Orange County 
Sanitation District (OC San) on October 13, for the above-referenced Project. After further 
evaluation of the bids, OC San has determined that there was an error in the initial 
evaluation of the bid submittals. OC San hereby revises its previous recommendation and 
will recommend awarding the bid to NH&A LLC, subject to approval by the OC San Board 
of Directors. 
 

 
 

Ruth Zintzun 
Purchasing and Contracts Manager 
 
C: Procurement File 


